SPECIAL COUNCIL MEETING
CITY OF CROSSLAKE
MONDAY, JULY 23,2018
8:15 AM.—-CITY HALL

The Council for the City of Crosslake met in a Special Session on July 23, 2018. The following
Council Members were present: Mayor Patty Norgaard, Dave Schrupp and Dave Nevin. Gary
Heacox and Brad Nelson were absent. Also present were City Administrator/Treasurer Mike
Lyonais and City Clerk Char Nelson.

Mayor Norgaard called the meeting to order at 8:15 A.M.

Mike Lyonais reported that the Council accepted the resignation on the Library Coordinator at its
regular meeting on July 9, 2018. Mr. Lyonais reviewed the timeline of events leading up to the
resignation. After an unpaid leave of absence, the employee did not report to work or call office to
notify of absence since June 28, 2018. The City Clerk received an email from employee on July
12, 2018 requesting additional unpaid leave of absence. Mr. Lyonais stated that the Council could
reconsider their acceptance of resignation of July 9" and could grant the employee a leave of
absence up to three months. Mr. Lyonais noted that staff and library volunteers are frustrated with
lack of communication from Library Coordinator. Dave Schrupp stated that he has heard from
unhappy volunteers at the Library and suggested that the Council move forward.

MOTION 0783-01-18 WAS MADE BY DAVE NEVIN AND SECONDED BY DAVE
SCHRUPP TO DENY THE REQUEST FOR ADDITIONAL UNPAID LEAVE OF ABSENCE
FOR LIBRARY COORDINATOR. MOTION CARRIED WITH ALL AYES.

There being no further business at 8:28 A.M., Mayor Norgaard adjourned the meeting.

Respectfully Submitted,
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Charlene Nelson
City Clerk



